“Liberia Idesl For Investment’- Michael Kolsch
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The head of a German/ European Business delegation and Honorary Consul of Liberia to the Federal Republic of
Germany, Michael Kolsch, said their visit to Liberia coupled with the country’s warm hospitality, natural resources and
vagt opportunities makes Liberia ideal for investment.

Mr. Kolsch made the statement Wednesday in Monrovia at the end of a four-day business trip to Liberia to assess
possible areas of investment for some multi German and Europeans companies.

According to him, the focus of investment for German and European companies will be in the areas of energy, housing,
road construction, timber and other available opportunities as the need may arise.

The head of the German/European Business delegation and Honorary Consul of Liberia to Germany further noted that
companies wishing to invest in the country will also help build the human capacity of the country through training
opportunities.

Also speaking, the Ambassador of Germany to Liberia, Dr. Bodo Schaff, said he was elated by the warm reception and
discussions afforded the German/European delegation by various officials of government they interacted with.

Ambassador Schaff said the delegation had fruitful discussions with stakeholders of the Liberian society including the
Ministers of Foreign Affairs, Finance, Public Works, Commerce, Lands, Mines and Energy as well as other agencies of
government, aimed at promoting economic integration.

According to him, the delegation will come out with concrete proposal as to how they can contribute to the
transformation of the country’s economy and assist in moving it forward.

" At the same time, the Chief Executive Officer of the Union Strong Group and host of the German/European delegation,
Jeff Blibo, said he was excited with the visit of the delegation and the German-Liberia relationship, noting that it is a
traditional relationship that was broken down as a result of the 14-vear civil war.

Mr. Blibo indicated that the business trip delegation which comprises German, French and European investors will
further promote economic integration and promote modern technology from Europe to Liberia.

According to him, companies expected to operate in the country will also help with the training of voung Liberians who
will be needed to work in factories should they start operations.

Meanwhile, Mr. Blibo is calling on Liberians who have international connections to use those connections in attracting
investors to the country in order to create means by which other Liberians, especially the younger generation can obtain
training and employment opportunaties.



